
MERRILL AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Merrill, Wisconsin 54452

April 19, 2023

NOTICE OF POSSIBILITY OF A QUORUM OF THE BOARD

School Board members of the Merrill Area Public Schools may be attending a
tour of our facilities, beginning at 5:30 p.m. on April 25, 2023, starting at the
Central Office (1111 N Sales Street, Merrill, WI):

Buildings included on the tour are:
● Pine River School for Young Learners (W4165 State Highway 64, Merrill,

WI)
● Kate Goodrich Elementary School (505 W. 10th Street, Merrill, WI)
● Washington Elementary School (1900 E. 6th Street, Merrill, WI)
● Prairie River Middle School (106 N. Polk Street, Merrill, WI)
● Merrill High School (1201 N. Sales Street, Merrill, WI)
● Central Office (1111 N Sales Street, Merrill, WI)

No action as a school board will take place.

Shannon M. Murray
Superintendent


